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June 21, 2019
A Message from Lord Mayor Betty Disero

I am proud to announce that in 2019, the Tulips for Trees fundraiser that ran throughout the 

month of June, successfully raised nearly $2500 for the Town Tree Fund. I would like to thank 

the everyone for their help and support with this fundraising campaign. 

I must give a huge thank you to the Niagara-on-the-Lake Horticultural Society and Communities 

in Bloom Committee for their time and labour. In addition, thank you to Harvest Barn and 

Hendriks Valu-Mart for providing boxes to store the tulip bulbs. Finally, thank you to Town staff 

for the care they take in our parks and floral displays. Most of all, I would like to thank those of 

you who supported the Town Tree Fund by purchasing tulip bulbs.

Have a great summer and don’t forget, keep those bulbs in a cool dry space over the summer, 

and put them in the ground by Thanksgiving! I cannot wait to see everyone’s beautiful gardens 

next spring, filled with colourful tulips. 



 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Garden of the Week Winner – Week 3 
For Immediate Release June 24, 2019 

 
-Niagara-on-the-Lake- The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake, in conjunction with the 
Communities in Bloom Committee and the Niagara-on-the-Lake Horticulture Society are 
pleased to be running the Garden of the Week program over the summer months. 

The winner for Week 3 is 643 King Street, Niagara-on-the-Lake, owned by Alex and 
Randie Topps. The comments from the judges are as follows; “This garden has a lovely 
symmetry of Kousa Dogwoods and White Birch. The strategic placement of a Spruce 
tree provides privacy, and there are lovely perennials in co-coordinating colours with a 
viewing bench to enjoy the gardens.” 

Residents are encouraged to submit nominations of phenomenal front gardens and 
winners will receive a lawn sign recognizing the home owners. Nomination forms are 
available on Join the Conversation. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 
Kevin Turcotte 
Manager of Parks & Recreation 
kevin.turcotte@notl.com 
905-468-3266 
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Current Applications: Consent, Minor Variance, Legal Non-Conforming Use, Fence Variance 
Applications, Sign Variance & Property Standards Order Appeals 

 
 
 

July 18, 2019 Hearing 
 
 

Address Assessment Roll No. Application Type Application Number 
60 Paradise Grove TBD Minor Variance A-11/19 

82 Flynn Street 2627010002042000000 Minor Variance A-12/19 
1573 Four Mile Creek Road 2627020013075000000 Sign Variance SV-02/19 

 
 

August 15, 2019 Hearing 
 
 

Address Assessment Roll No. Application Type Application Number 
10 Firelane 13A 2627020016129000000 Minor Variance A-08/19 
12 Firelane 13A 2627020016129010000 Consent & Minor 

Variance 
B-03/19 & A-09/19 

411 Read Road 2627020017139000000 Consent B-04/19 
1566 Concession 4 Road 2627020013069000000 Consent & Minor 

Variance 
B-05/19 & A-010/19 

152 Carlton Street 2627020017177000000 Consent B-06/19 
1504 Line 6 Road 2627020021052000000 Consent B-07/19 

 
 
 
 
 
 

New Applications 
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